
  

 
 
 
 

 

18th October 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Curriculum Afternoon on Thursday 24th October at 3pm 
 
In response to our most recent Parent / Carer questionnaire, we are holding a Curriculum Afternoon on the last 
day of term at 3pm so that families can view their child's work to find out more about what they have been 
learning and how well they are doing.  This will support the parent consultation meetings that will have taken 
place earlier that week when you have the chance to talk about your child with their class teacher.  These 
afternoons will take place every term in addition to consultations and written reports.   
 
It is important to us that you feel that you know how well your child is doing with their learning and we hope 
these opportunities to see your child's work in school will support this. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Gillian Lovatt-Young 
 
Gillian Lovatt-Young 
Headteacher 
Shoreham Village School 
Church Street 
Shoreham 
Kent 
TN14 7SN 
01959 522228 
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